
 
 
 

Notice of Special Session-Potential Quorum  
A quorum of City Council may be present at the 

Washington and Walker St Project Open House 

Tuesday, June 17, 2025 
5:30pm  

 

Courthouse Park 

1820 Jefferson St, Port Townsend, WA 98368 

 
 

June 12, 2025 Port Townsend, WA- The City of Port Townsend City Council may be present at the 
Washington and Walker St Project Open House on Tuesday, June 17, 2025 at 5:30pm at the 
Courthouse Park, 1820 Jefferson St, Port Townsend, WA 98368. The Purpose of this Open 
House is to discuss the Washington and Walker St Project. The project overview includes 
connecting safe pedestrian access to Sims Way, the Jefferson County Courthouse, the adjacent 
park with sport courts, and connectivity to the Uptown post office and business district 
beyond. The project is slated for construction in fall 2025 and is funded by a Transportation 
Improvement Board grant. No action will be taken.  

 
 
 
 
 
Alyssa Rodrigues 
City Clerk  
(360) 379--5083 
arodrigues@cityofpt.us 
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